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 ~ SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT ~ 

 
 
 
Special Announcement- 
 
The BKOC would like to thank everyone for their patience waiting for our Premium List to be 
posted, we hope to have this up shortly, we are currently waiting on final approvals from CKC.  
 
In the meanwhile we have some disappointing news. Although we are returning to ODAS Park 
in Orillia, the township has denied us a permit for exhibitor camping. We have tried several 
townships within Simcoe County seeking a site where our exhibitors can camp but we have 
been unable to secure that permission for this year. Covid protocols delayed meetings of 
councils and we were unable to present our case.  
 
We hope to see many of our regulars returning. As of May 30 the Hitch House camp grounds on 
Hwy 11 had 18 serviced, dog friendly spots available and Camp Hillbilly had 2 spots left. We are 
working on seeing if some private property owners are willing to have campers for the weekend.  
 
We deeply regret that this has happened and are taking steps to ensure next year we have a 
site with exhibitor camping. Exhibitors who choose to overnight in a parking lot will be able to 
bring their trailer or RV onto the show site during the day, must leave by 8:00 pm.  
 
Please watch for our PL in the coming days. And thank you for your understanding.  
 
BKOC Executive 
 


